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June 11, 2017 

 

Attention:  

Derek Young - Vice President – Theatre Cambrian 

cc. Meredith Armstrong – City of Greater Sudbury, Manager, Arts, Culture, Tourism 

 

This letter is to confirm Theatre Cambrian’s rental of the Sudbury Theatre Centre, November 

11–25, 2018 and February 27- March 10 2019.  As per our meeting, STC will offer a reduced 

rental rate in order to help Theatre Cambrian get back on its feet, but ensuring that STC’s 

costs are covered.   

In the coming weeks, our Technical Director will visit TC in order to asses some equipment 

that you are selling.  If it is deemed useful to us, we can at that point discuss the option to 

trade for the rental price. 

The Sudbury Theatre believes strongly in the importance of Live Theatre on ALL levels, 

professional and amateur, as a crucial element of The City of Greater Sudbury’s cultural 

landscape.   

If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Katherine Smith 

Director of Operations + Production 

The Sudbury Theatre Centre 

generalmanager@sudburytheatre.ca 

705-674-8381 x 26 

 

mailto:generalmanager@sudburytheatre.ca

